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Dear Parents 

Please see the photos of our latest 

Branches of Love pupils & St Mary’s 

Citizens who have been voted for by their 

peers. Our Branches of Love children have 

shown they are living the Gospel values 

daily and our Citizens of the week have 

shown that they are Go for it Gorillas, 

Proud Peacocks, Concentrating Crocodiles, 

etc. We are very proud of them. 

This week we have had some new 

playground equipment installed, this will 

be completed next week, so watch this 

space for photos to follow. 

We are continuing our Lent journey with 

Liturgies and prayers and are supporting 

CAFOD’s Walk for Water, congratulations 

to all of our pupils taking part in this, 

congratulations to Neve B in Year 2 for 

raising over £200 for this great cause. If 

you have donations that you can make, 

please see our Justgiving page at  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/St-

Mary-s-Dorchester 

Our pupils have raised £340 to date – very 

well done. Here is our lovely Lent display. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/St-Mary-s-Dorchester
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/St-Mary-s-Dorchester
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Our amazing new Library 

Our library has had a makeover, special   

thank you to Mrs Hunns and her helpers 

for transforming our library into a special 

and exciting space for St Mary’s children. 

We have new seating, new books and 

brilliant bright artwork on the walls.  

The student voice children inputted ideas 

for the new library and they are very 

pleased with it.  

Here are a few of our Year 3 children 

showing off our new space. 

Have a good weekend. 

    P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher 
 

                                                    

                              

             

 

                   

 

 

 

 


